
ERATTA TO THE CENTURY VILLAGES AT CABRILLO SPECIFIC PLAN 
ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT 

 
DATE: August 31, 2022 
 
TO: Anita Juhola-Garcia, Planner, City of Long Beach Development Services 
 
FROM: Nicole Morse, Esq., Principal, T&B Planning 
 Jorge Estrada, Senior Associate II, PlaceWorks 
 
RE: ERATTA TO THE CENTURY VILLAGES AT CABRILLO SPECIFIC PLAN ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT 
(EIR) 
 
Dear Anita: 
 
Following correspondence with Mandy Huffman, Environmental Planner, Wastewater Planning from Los 
Angeles County Sanitation Districts on August 30, 2022. The following correction was made to the Century 
Villages at Cabrillo Specific Plan Final EIR at page 3-6 and Draft EIR at page 5.16-10. This change was made 
because JWPCP does not produce any recycled water. This change does not constitute significant new 
information that requires recirculation of the DEIR for further public comment under CEQA Guidelines 
Section 15088.5. 
 

Page 5.16-10, Section 5.16, Utilities and Service Systems. The following text is modified in response to 
Comment A2-2 from the Los Angeles County Sanitation Districts.   

 
Water Supply 
 
LBWD provides water service to residents, businesses, and other users in the City, including the Plan Area. 
As of 2017, theLBWD’s service area encompassed approximately 50 square miles and a population of 
480,173, with some customers outside the City limits (LBWD 2017b). The primary source of water is 
groundwater extracted locally from the Central Basin. According to the Long Beach Water 2020 Urban 
Water Management Plan, oOther water supplies include purchased imported water from the 
Metropolitan Water District (MWD) and recycled water from the Long Beach WRP JWPCP.  
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